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Please file the original and twelve copies of the requ.sted information no later than
November 30, 1997, with the Director, Division of Records and Reporting, 2540 Shumard Oak
Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399. If you have any questions, please contact Cheryl Johnson
at (904) 413-6984.
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Charles H. Hill, Director
Division of Water and Wastewater

CHH/CAJ/tyg(breeze)

cc:  Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill)
Division of Legal Services (Flemings, Crosby)
Division of Records and Reporting (Bayo)





